
Resignation Letter From Kevin Pimentel 
 

From: Kevin Pimentel (kpimentel2@sbcglobal.net) 

 To: fotomac@garlic.com 

Cc: bdahlin@mwspfire.us; jklyn@mwspfire.us; islndlady@yahoo.com; mprmassman@aol.com; 

isetters1@comcast.net 

 Date:  Thursday, February 27, 2025 at 03:06 PM PST 

 

Jim, 

 

Please accept my resignation as a director on the Mi Wuk Sugarpine Fireboard as of 3/1/25.  Katie and I 

have decided to move closer to family in Fresno. We have purchased a home in Madera CA and ours will 

be listed next week.  Sorry for the short notice, but things have moved quicker than expected. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Kevin J Pimentel 


